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AFSCME T-

SHIRT/HOODIE 

ORDER 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Members you received an email 
recently requesting your T-Shirt 
size and if you had an interest in 
a zip up or pullover hoodie.  

 

Please send an email to 
eescaleraafscme@gmail.com 
with your sizes and if you would 
prefer a zip up or pullover hoodie. 
Please remember to include a 
size for a t-shirt and a size for a 
hoodie specifying full zip or 
pullover so that I can make 
notations on my order form. We 
are trying to gather our own order 
so that we can have our local 
number on our hoodies. I will be 
sending a template of our design 
so that we can agree on design 
and color to place an order. 

 

  AFSCME BOOKBAG 

DRIVE 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

We will be having a bookbag drive 

where we can come together and 

give bookbags to those in need. 

Going back to school can be costly 

we hope to have a number of bags 

full of supplies and ready to go. The 

President and Vice President will be 

reaching out to Pennsauken 

Schools to gather a number of 

families that could use our help 

getting ready for school. 

 AFSCME END OF 

SUMMER BBQ 

 
 

 

We are planning an end of 

summer BBQ for our AFSCME 

members at the Pennsauken 

Pool. Date & time to follow, we 

are hoping to have that date for 

the end of August before school 

starts so we can all get 

together. Food, music, and 

swimming what better way to 

end the summer! Stay tuned. 

    

NEXT MEETING 

 

August 30, 2022 @ 

6:30pm 

Pennsauken Free Public 

Library Meeting Room 

  
AFSCME 

CHRISTMAS 

COMMITTEE 
 

Rey Rivera 

Luis Green 

Gloria Irizarry 

Lorraine Drake 

Jason Trainer 
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